
Members meeting 
10 May 2017 

 

What has become our annual members meeting, at the end of our season of lecture 
season. It consisted of the following talks: 

1. Alan Gray on Fuerteventura, concentrating on the Plate Tectonics setting. An 
interesting contract to last year's talk on the Azores. 

2. Tenby field trip report by Roger Hunt. Amazingly Roger get this together the day 
after we returned. Most impressive. Click here for the full write up. 

3. Reports from our sub-groups, namely: 

Fossils 
Landscape Appreciation 
Maps 
Plate Tectonics 

Sadly there was no time for questions. 

 


